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21 May 2024: Final day of Geotech investigations. 

 

 

21 May 2024: Riv42 workboat has gone, the barge straightens up. 
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22 May 2024: The barge has finished its job and moves to another part of the port. 

 

 

Access to Land reclaim 

The following images show the big area where the TT-Line ramp needs to be constructed clearly 
available for access. 

 

6 November 2023 
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20 November 2023 

 

 

 

11 December 2023 
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1 January 2024 

 

 

1 February 2024 
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March 2024, aerial image of the finished reclaim showing the size of the land area. 

 

Video update 

TasPorts has produced five videos over the course of their works to keep staƯ, contractors and 
wider stakeholder groups up-to-date with our works and the complexities of building marine 
infrastructure in a 24/7 working port. 

This video is the March 2024 update and provides an overview of the works undertaken by 
TasPorts. 

Project QuayLink | Building a wharf for future generations 
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8 July 2024 
 
 
 
Kym Sayers 
TT-Line 

 
 

Re : FY24 CUSTOMER SURVEY FEEDBACK 
 
 
Dear Kym, 
 
Thank you for participating in our recent customer survey.  

We are focused on delivering for our customers and recognise the importance of your feedback in helping 
to understand what we’re doing well and where we can improve. 

I am pleased to provide a summary of what we learned: 

• Across the customer sample, there has been recognisable improvement in our customer service 
delivery.  

• Our communications and engagement has improved, particularly with regards to points of 
contact, website (information and ease of use), trade reports and port user forums.   

• Our key performance indicators regarding service delivery to your business have shown a notable 
improvement. Ten out of 11 of our identified service delivery aspects improved in ranking 
compared to the perceived standards for the same aspects surveyed in 2022.  

• We heard that customers had differing views around their preferences for frequency and means 
of communication. We acknowledge these differences and are committed to trying to tailor our 
approach to individual customer and sector preferences.  

While the overall feedback from the survey showed improvement in many areas, we know there’s always 
more to do. The most prevalent areas indicated through the survey as opportunities for our continued 
focus were timeliness around decision-making and the management of infrastructure assets.  

These insights are not unexpected, and we remain dedicated to addressing these areas for improvement. 

Some additional key takeaways from the survey and the areas that will shape our future efforts: 

Trade Reporting – TasPorts’ Quarterly Trade Reports have been very positively received by 
surveyed customers receiving the report. Additionally, a notable interest was expressed among 
other customers in receiving the reports.    






